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LD1432 has my complete and total support to pass into law!  The removal of 
consideration of "gender identity" from the Human Rights Act would solve many 
issues in the forefront of Maine citizens right now.  While I sympathize with people 
who have an issue with their biological gender and identify with another gender, the 
"rights" they seek in their identity violates the "rights" of others in profound, personal,
physical, emotional, and unsafe ways. They deserve to have special accommodations 
and assistance to deal with their identity issues but not at the expense of the vast 
majority of others.  We do not give drivers' licenses to people who are blind because 
they desire the right to drive!  


